Sent: 6/11/2019 7:16:08 PM

Subject: Cambridge Markets objection
Attachments: Cambridge Market Harbord Bowling Club objection.jpg;
Hello Council,

please find objection letter attached.
regards

Simon Rowley-Bates

Email sent using Optus Webmail



6" November 2019
Northern Beaches Council
PO Box 82

Manly NSW 2095

Dear Northern beaches Council,

As residents of Holloway Place | write to voice my objection to the proposed DA for
the weekly operation of Cambridge markets at the Harbord Bowling Club.

As residents of what is a quiet residential setting, it will be inappropriate to have so

much additional parking and traffic on a Sunday in the area. The club parking will be
used for stalls and hence visitors will end up blocking up the streets on top of the
normal cricket and Aussie rules parking which is something we do support.

Please consider the residents and move these markets to Nolan’'s reserve on a
Monday which is a far more appropriate setting.

Regards

Simon & Sharon Rowley-Bates
5 Holloway Place
Curl Curl NSW 2096



